
https://tinyurl.com/WA-CSPLC

Once the questionnaires have been reviewed, you will be contacted 
by your local ESD representative.

The first Computer Science PLC Network meeting will be November 
20th, 2018 8:30 am-3:00 pm at your regional ESD. 

We invite you to be a part of our statewide Computer Science PLC 
Network and/or share this with someone close to this work. 
Please click the link below and fill out the brief questionnaire: 

The Association of Educational Service Districts are looking to 
increase educator opportunity and growth in the area of K-12 
Computer Science. To this end we are searching for leadership within 
our districts to develop and share in a common vision and mission: 
Increase equity and access of Computer Science Education for All. 

https://tinyurl.com/WA-CSPLC

